
Bloodmobile Friday  has 77-unit goal

The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be at the Imperial Bible Church this Friday, Sept. 21, from 8
a.m. to 2 p.m. Interested blood donors should contact Liz Mollendor at 882-3958 for more
details.  Appointments can also be made online at: redcrossblood.org
A collection goal has been set at 77 units.
Friday’s Bloodmobile is being held during National Preparedness Month.
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